
Bulletin No. 1083

Friday 10th May 2024

@LadyLanePark

Dear Parents,

The beautiful weather has certainly contributed to a sense of excitement in school this week, all of a 

sudden we seem to be approaching the final (very busy) half-term of the academic year.  The sun 

appeared just in time for our Class & Teams photographs on Wednesday and I am sure you will be 

delighted with the new style of picture.  George, the photographer, was great fun and really enjoyed 

producing some fabulous pictures with our children and staff.  We will share the link  and instructions for 

ordering pictures as soon as we receive it.

UVI have a very important time ahead, starting on Monday when they sit the first of the SATS  in English 

and Maths.  The children have worked very hard on preparing for the exams, and we are confident they 

will do their absolute best. Good Luck to them all.

Form 2 are on their Summer trip to Nell Bank on Monday, and on Wednesday Isobel (F5), Rumaiza (F5) 

& Inayah (LVI) attend the finalists luncheon at Harrogate Ladies College with Mr. Mallon.  Dogs Trust 

will also be visiting school to talk to run workshops throughout school, they will not be bringing real dogs 

as many children are afraid of them, instead they bring a very loveable soft toy for everyone to meet.

On Friday it is The Book Trust’s ‘Pyjamarama Day’ in school,  everyone is invited to come to school in 

their PJ ’s to enjoy reading and share stories.  If you are able, please send £1 donation to this important 

charity which raises funds so that all children have the resources to enjoy story time.

Also on Friday, is our Nursery Stay & Play session from 9.30am-10.30am and the theme is ‘circus’.  

Please come along or pass this information on to any families who might be considering or looking for a 

Nursery setting in the future.  In Nursery staffing news, we are delighted to welcome Mrs Helen 

Errington to the team, joining us from Westfield House Childcare in Shipley.  Mrs Errington has a 

significant amount of experience working with young children and is really excited to meet everyone 

when she starts in Nursery on Monday 29th May.

Over the Spring Bank break we will be running Holiday Club on both weeks (excluding Bank Holiday 

Monday).  Please contact Mrs Kernick if you would like to know more or book a place. I know they have 

lots of fun activities planned around the ‘circus’ theme!

Kind Regards,

Mrs. Arnold & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery



Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu

Week: Monday 13th May – Friday 17th May 2024

Monday 

(India)

Tuesday

(USA)

Wednesday

(Greece)

Thursday 

(UK)

Friday 

(Italy)

Potato & Spinach 

Curry with fluffy Rice 

& Naan Break

Cheeseburger & 

Chips

Pomegranate Salad, 

Grilled Chicken & 

Pitta Bread

Fish, Chips & 

Mushy Peas
Tomato Pasta 

Bake

Sweet Flapjack Apple Pie & Cream Greek Yoghurt & 

Honey

Cornish Jam & 

Cream Scone

Gelato 

(Ice Cream)

Vegetarian

Halal (Lamb)

Vegetarian

Halal (Chicken)

Upcoming Events

May

Form 2 Trip – Nell Bank – Monday 13th May

UVI SATS  Examinations – Maths & English – Monday 13th – Thursday 16th May

U11 Cricket Festival @ Giggleswick – Friday 17th May

Pyjamarama Day – Friday 17th May

Nursery Stay & Play – Friday 17th May – 9:30am-10:30am

School Closes for half term – Friday 17th May

Holiday Club Week 1 – Monday – 20th May – Friday 24th May

Holiday Club Week 2 – Tuesday 28th May – Friday 31st May

June

Form 1 Trip – Yorkshire Wildlife Park – Tuesday 4th June

UVI Residential – Yorkshire 3 Peaks – Wednesday 5th-Friday 7th June

Junior Celebration @ Bingley Arts Centre – Thursday 13th June

The Friends Summer Disco – Friday 14th June

Our Lunch Menu

International School Lunch Week



UVI learnt the French 

version of Incy Wincy

Spider which they 

performed for their 

Kindergarten Buddies. They 

also gave their buddies 

books which they had made 

that contained the lyrics 

and illustrations. 

As part of their Electricity topic for 

Science, Form 5 loved making and 

testing circuits. Engaging our pupils in 

STEM concepts encourages so much 

curiosity and creativity which is great 

to witness.




